
 

  

  

  

Supporting Success Evening -   Wednesday 29th November   

Dear Parents and Carers,   

We would like to invite you to our Year 8 Supporting Success Evening on Wednesday 29th  
October 6pm - 7 pm. The evening will take place in the school hall. We would ask that you  
park in the front car park and enter through the link corridor to the hall.   

The ev ening will provide an opportunity for you to gain a greater understanding of how  
students are supported in school. There will be a focus on the preparation for the Year 8 PPE  
( Pre - Public Examination) which will include some guidance on revision techniques  and  
advice on how to support students at home. The PPE will be completed in lessons after the  
Christmas holidays. We want to ensure that students are thoroughly prepared and have  
time to plan their revision.   

Ms Gilbert will also be discussing the importanc e of self - care and signposting support for  
students and their families. By establishing successful routines in Key Stage 3 students will  
be more prepared for the demands of their GCSE studies.   

Mr Heeley will also be attending the evening to speak to parent s about the LIFE curriculum,  
discussing the topics in covered in Year 8. Mrs Steele will also be discussing assessment in  
Key Stage 3.   

Mrs Thompson   

Leader of Key Stage 3   


